
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 9 – 08.12.2023 
‘Be the Light!’ 

You are the light of the world – like a city on a hilltop that cannot 
be hidden – Matthew 5:14 

 

Although a newsletter went out last week, I just wanted to send a 
few updates as next week is a very busy week with all the 

Christmas celebrations that are happening in school. Please let 
the office know if you intend to join us for any of the celebrations. 
EYFS and Key stage 1 have been working incredibly hard on their 
performance and would be great to see you all there! Have a great 

weekend, see you all next week! 

 

Parents 
evening  

. 

House points so far this term…. 

Red team 

246 

Yellow team 

231 

Green team 

295 

Blue team 

298 

 

‘In all we do and all we say, let’s all be the Light today!’  

Non-school 
uniform 

On Friday 15th 
December children can 

wear non-school 
uniform all day! 

Children can wear 
party clothes or a 

Christmas jumper of 
they wish! 

 

Who has been the light this week? 

Congratulations to the following children who have shown 
excellence in their learning and behaviour this week! 

Alex, Ivy, Julia, Hamad, Gael, Yahya, 
Luciana, Basi, Zain, Angel, Hephzibah and 

Zadok 

 

Attendance this week….. 

Our School Target is 96% 

A great week for attendance 
this week! Let’s keep this up 

for the last week of term! 

Attendance this week: 95.7% 

Class Attendance 

Robin 98.5% 

Goldfinch 97.6% 

Owl 97.2% 

Starling  95.8% 

Sparrow  95% 

Kingfisher  91.2% 

 

Christmas @ Willow Park 

Monday 11th December – Robin and Starling hosting 
their winter workshop for families  

Wednesday 13th December at 9:30am – Robin, Starling 
and Goldfinch are performing their Nativity. ALL 

FAMILIES WELCOME 

Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Lunch  

Friday 15th December at 9:15am – ALL FAMILIES 
WELCOME – THERE WILL BE REFRESHEMENTS AND 

A MINCE PIE!!! 


